
May Newsletter 
 

Hello to all our Countryside Child Care families. Just a reminder to check your children’s bins for their extra clothing and 
to restock up for the spring months. Make sure your child(ren) do not come in wearing open toed shoes as it is a safety 
precaution when going out to the playground. Also, please check your child’s folder daily as there may be projects and 
or paperwork that needs to be filled out. Please read the parent board for all updated information located right outside 
the preschool door. 

Special Days and Events 

**Thursday, May 2nd we will be having our favorite day Pajama Day! 

** Wednesday, May 8th will be Muffins with Mom!  Please take a little extra time in the morning at drop off. 

** Wednesday, May 22nd please wear Orange for the color of the month 

** Monday May 27, 2019 we are CLOSED in observance of Memorial Day. 

** Just a friendly reminder please bring back the summer and September schedules as soon as possible. 

Miss. Naomi is enjoying the little ones and all their snuggles, as the new babies come in our bigger babies are 
transitioning into the toddler room! Please leave diaper bags at home as there is a spot for everything for our babies’ 
belongings. Also, please make sure their belongings are all labeled with their initials. 

Miss. Ashlee, Miss. Jess, Miss. Courtney and Miss. Julee are having fun planning projects for their kids as they will be 
working on the theme’s senses, Mother’s Day, nutrition and clean bodies as well as farm, flowers and plants! They will 
be working with glue, paint, tissue paper, coloring and will be having some group discussion throughout the month. 
They are learning orange, shape review, letters y and z and their nursery rhyme is Little Miss Muffet. 

**Happy Birthday to Nixon on the 18th  

Mrs. Steph and Miss. Sam are having lots of fun planning projects for there kids as they will be working on the themes 
Mother’s Day, Cinco de Mayo, Mexico, Flowers as well as bug and butterflies. They will be doing lots of painting, gluing, 
cutting, and even making tacos! Their portfolio work consists of orange, shape review, letters X, Y and Z and the number 
9. There skill is working with scissors and cutting! 

**Happy Birthday to Raymond on the 1st, Kiera on the 13th, Jaxson on the 22nd and Quinn on the 29th! 

 
Please let us know if you have any questions and or concerns 
Thanks, 
Amanda and Bonnie  
amanda@countrysidechildcare.net 
bonnie@countrysidechildcare.net  


